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Dear Sir,

Re: Young Driver Safety and Education Programs

I refer to your letter dated 28 September 2007 requesting a submission from Council
into the recently commenced inquiry into the above programs.

This matter was considered by Council’s Local Traffic Committee (LTC) at its meeting
held on 12 October 2007. Council at its meeting held on 24 October 2007 concurred
with the recommendations of the LTC and resolved (CM 647/07) to submit the
following items for consideration in the above programs:

+ Additional compulsory driver training

e The development of a mentoring scheme after obtaining a drivers licence in
areas such as using trailers, overtaking, night driving and driving in wet
weather.

Please contact me on (02) 6736 6001 should you require and further information.

Brian Jurner
Director of Engineering Services
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